
From:   Andy Knitt   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   December 06, 2007

Subject:   FCC File No. 0003-EX-PL-2007
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

I have uploaded the requested documents concerning W48CK's consent for our proposed operations.  If
you need any additional information please don't hesitate to contact me.

Regards,

Andy Knitt
Cat Electronics   
309-578-2724


